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Glenn Erwin <gerwin 1 @mac.corn>
Tuesday, January 26, 2010 11:38 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex RIN 3038-AC61

I am against the proposed CTFC change in retail forex leverage requirements to put a stricter leverage limit of 10-1
in retail forex customer accounts. I now have a right to choose the leverage I use and putting such a limit, takes
away from my right to choose.

Thankyou,

Glenn


